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Summary

Current contract for construction fill materials and trucking
services is expiring on April 11, 2025.

A new Request For Quotes (RFQ) was advertised on February
14, 2025 and submittals were due on March 5,
2025.

Only one submittal was received in response to the RFQ, from
West Coast Sand and Gravel, and it meets requirements
outlined in RFQ.




Fiscal Impact

1. Contract amount would be for a not-to-exceed amount of $135,000, based
on the Authorities needs.

2. The FY 2024-25 Budget has sufficient funds in account 10-50-500-5424 and
10-80-880-5113 for additional purchases of construction fill materials and
their delivery for the remainder of the fiscal year. Staff will propose
sufficient funding in the Draft FY 2025-26 Budget for these services.




Alternatives and Recommendation

1. Award a one-year contract for an amount not-to-exceed
$135,000 with an option for two one-year renewals to
West Coast Sand and Gravel, Lakeside, CA, for
construction fill materials and trucking services.

2. Other direction as determined by Governing Board.

Staff recommends Alternative 1




Questions?




